
Hello- 
I'm writing in support of SB 998. I urge you to bring this to a vote, and pass it. 
 
The efficiency gained for riders with no apparent decrease in safety makes this an easy win. It will make 
city riding easier for more people, and codify what is already taking place in the real world with most 
people. 
 
Please pass this. 
 
Regards, 
David Prause 
Portland, Oregon 
 


